
30th August 2024 and it’s farewell Tanya. 

 

 

 

The Ɵme has come for you to move away and leave Wiltshire Juniors, your cheerful 
disposiƟon, coaching and caring support for the juniors will be greatly missed. 

We all wish you well and look forward to meeƟng again someƟme in the future. 
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UnƟl we meet again……. 


